Parent Letter Request
Thinking about our first week together and all that it entails, I couldn’t help but think about what tools I can use to learn more about my students. As students enter school, they are turned over to their teacher for almost seven hours a day. For this reason, I am a huge supporter of frequent home-school communication. It is my hope that this note will be a basis of a year’s worth of dialogue between us [image: image1.emf][image: image2.emf]We’ll discuss your child, what’s happening in class, ways you can support your child’s learning at home, and ways that I can extend what you do at home in school.

My hope for this kind of ongoing dialogue leads me to my first request: Would you take a few moments to jot down some thoughts about your child? What shouldn’t I wait to find out about them? What are their greatest strengths, proudest achievements, or favorite subjects in school?  What will I notice about them? What are the things you like or admire the most about your child? How do they learn best? Feel free to include anything you would like me to know.


Why am I asking you to do this? I believe that when a parent and a teacher communicate regularly about a child, the child often has a happier, successful school year. The more I know about your child, the better I can effectively meet your child’s needs in my classroom. My goal is to make this year the best it can be for each student in my class. 


Please send your letter to school with your child, or e-mail your thoughts to me at my school e-mail address (tlestage@freelake.org). I look forward to reading your letter! 
Thank You,

Taylor Lestage
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